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Monday 18th May 2021 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: End of Year 12 for Level 2 Students 

Our Level 2 students are working hard to complete to complete their GCSE assessments and have been making 
improvements to the work they have already done in their BTEC courses.  

We expect students to attend all lessons until Friday 28th May, if they are sitting GCSEs, or until they have completed 
and submitted their final piece of coursework, if they are completing BTEC qualifications. For BTEC qualifications, 
students must attend lessons until the course leader has confirmed that they no longer need to attend. Once the course 
is completed, students must see the Deputy Head of Sixth Form, Mr Ackland, to arrange any further progression 
interviews or support they may need. 

If any Level 2 student wishes to apply to study Level 3 courses at Hampstead Sixth Form next year, they should have 
completed a Sixth Form online application form. If they have not done this, they must do so as a matter of urgency as 
the deadline has passed. The online application form is available on the school website.  

If a Level 2 student has already applied to Hampstead School Sixth Form, they should attend the Sixth Form Induction 
Programme from Wednesday 9th June – Wednesday 7th July. The programme from 9th-18th June will be held remotely 
on Microsoft Teams. On Wednesday 23rd June there will be an Induction Assembly in school and subsequently 
students will have the opportunity to attend ‘taster’ lessons in their chosen Level 3 subjects until 7th July. More 
information will be shared with students via Teams and an invitation letter can be collected from Mr Ackland.  

Your child will be able to collect their GCSE/BTEC results on Thursday 12th August from 09:00 -12:00. Ms Evans, 
Careers Advisor, will be available on the day to offer support and advice.           

It has been a pleasure to have your child with us this academic year and we look forward to celebrating their success 
in the near future. We wish your child every success in their up and coming assessments and please do not hesitate 
to contact me, the Deputy Head of Sixth Form or their tutor if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Rebecca Rothwell 

 

Assistant Head & Director of Sixth Form 
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